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380 Airport Rd., Bldg. B 
Durango, Colorado 81303 

September 7,2010 

Attn: Wildlife Manager 

Division of Wildlife 

151 East 16th Street 

Durango, CO 81301 


Re: 	 McCarville GU B #4 (Proposed new well) 

La Plata County, Colorado 


Ladies and Gentlemen: 

In accordance with COGCC Order No. 112-190, please be advised that BP America 
Production Company intends to expand the McCarville GU B #2 well pad in order to drill 
a Fruitland Coal gas well, the McCarville GU B #4, in the NE/4 of Section 14, Township 
33 North, Range 9 West, NMPM, La Plata County Colorado. 

Enclosed are a copy of the Topography Map and Vicinity Map reflecting the proposed 

well pad expansion. This well site is on fee surface and minerals. 


If you have any questions concerning this matter please contact us at the above address or 
phone number 970-335-3828. 

Sincerely, 

~.jcd 
Infill Project Permitting Coordinator 

San Juan Coalbed Methane Will Project 

(970) 335-3828 

Susan. Folk @bp.com 



